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April 3, 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Harvest Supporters,    
 
Thank you for your prayers and support of our Harvest missionaries.   Thank you for your prayers 
also for Debbie and I as we take on our roles at Harvest.  
 
Easter is a special time of the year that we reflect upon all that God has done for us, especially 
in giving His most valuable treasure, His only son Jesus to live a sinless life on the earth and then 
be crucified on the cross and raised to new life again.     
 
One scripture verse that has jumped out at me this year is in John, 17: 20, some of the final 
words of Jesus, not long before He was betrayed.    Jesus prayed; “I do not pray for these 
alone, (His disciples), but for those who will believe in Me through their word.” 
 
Since we believe in Jesus, through the word of His disciples so to speak, then we can be 
assured that Jesus specifically prayed for you and me.   He prayed for us at quite possibly the 
most difficult moment of His earthly life.   Here in is one of the greatest mysteries of life, when 
we are hurting, struggling, and going through difficult times, Jesus gives us the example of 
helping, praying, and caring for others, and if we can find that love of God within ourselves to 
reach out to others at our own lowest moment, we find joy, blessing, and peace.   
 
The latest information on all our missionaries and what they have been doing is available in 
our 1st Quarter Newsletter at www.HarvestInternational.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued financial support for the missionaries that are serving the Lord 
and for the ministry of Harvest International. 
 
God bless you all, 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Rod & Debbie Wray 
Executive Directors 
Harvest International, Inc. 
 
 


